
The P&C is organising a “Winter’s Day” free dress 

day. For a GOLD COIN donation, you can wear your 

favourite trackies or warm winter PJ’s to school on 

Thursday 25th June. 

Please remember that any clothes worn must be appropriate, and closed in shoes 

must still be worn. All monies raised will help the P&C fund purchasing of equip-

ment for the school.  

Thank you for your support. 


